
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY  

LOGIXX SECURITY INC,  
MONTREAL  

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Your Bargaining Committee would like to announce, that another tentative agreement 
has been reached with some more increases in the second and third year for all 
members. This tentative agreement is subject to a ratification vote by our membership. 
 
The tentative agreement changes are the following: 

• From 2.5% to 3.0% in 2024 

• From 2.5% to 3.0% in 2025. 
 
Your local Bargaining Committee member(s) will be hosting information meetings on 
August 16, 2023 at the district 140 office. More details on times and location will follow 
shortly. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Ken Villapando – Chief Shop Steward YUL 
Christopher Berdych – Negotiations committee member 

 
Peter Tsoukalas 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
Eastern Region 
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